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April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find below some useful information regarding online safety for your children.  

Where can I go to get support to help  
keep my child safe online? 

There is a lot of support available to keep your child safe online. Below are some useful 
links to help parents and carers: 

Thinkyouknow https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ (advice from the National Crime 
Agency to stay safe online) 
 
Internet matters https://www.internetmatters.org/ (support for parents and carers to 

keep their children safe online) 
 
Parent info https://parentinfo.org/ support for parents and carers to keep their children 
safe online) 
 
LGfL https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/ (support for parents and carers to keep their 
children safe online) 
 
Net-aware https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ (support for parents and carers from the 
NSPCC) 

  
Yours sincerely 
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Headteacher 
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